

DAILY BULLETIN - Wednesday 30th October 2024

**Duty Head – J Presly** 

TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK

**TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS:** 

**REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP** 

S1-6 Mobile Phone Policy: Many thanks to the vast majority of pupils who follow our mobile phone policy, which is in place to help you make the most out your learning. Just a reminder that all phones should be off and zipped away in bags during all learning times, including as you move between classes. Please use your iPad to photograph your timetable and save as your home screen, if required. It is our duty to support any young person struggling to follow this expectation, by looking after your phone for you in the school office during the school day. Many thanks.

Mrs Fraser

**S1-6** Access to the Atrium: During the first 15 minutes of break and lunch, you will not be able to access the atrium via the doorway opposite the boys' toilets. This is to ease congestion and crushing around the queue. You can access the atrium via any other staircase. There will be signs and prefects stationed at this point, to remind you. Please also remember there should be no running in corridors and in stairwells. The school is extremely busy, and this is unsafe.

Mrs Fraser

**S1-6** Extension during social times: Please remember that the extension, including the stair well, is not to be used during social times.

Mrs Fraser

**S1-6** Homework Club: Homework Club is held in the library every Wednesday after school from 3.40 - 4.30pm. If you are looking for help with your homework or just looking for a space to study, then come join us. Homework Club is open to everyone who wants to come.

Ms Aleksandrowicz and Ms King

**S1-6 Quiet Wednesday:** Every Wednesday lunchtime the library will be a quiet space for pupils to sit, eat their lunch and relax. All pupils are welcome, but numbers will be limited in the space to help make it a quiet space.

Miss Aleksandrowicz

- S3-6 Netball: Meeting in Room 208 at the start of break today about the Scottish Cup match against Craigmount on Wednesday. See Miss Boag if you cannot make the meeting.
  Miss Boag
- S1-3 Breakfast Numeracy Support Group (Thursday 7.45 8.30 am): Come along to our Breakfast Numeracy Support Group every Thursday morning in room 2.14. It's a great opportunity to get help with your Maths homework and improve your numeracy skills. Get up early and don't miss out on support and a tasty croissant!

**Ms King and Mrs Monaco**